Take the 2022 Summer Library Program Survey

Submit by Sept. 30 for a chance to win a prize pack of books!

The 2022 Summer Library Program survey is now available! The survey asks about the in person, online, and
passive programs offered as well as the total number of attendees to in person programs in June, July, and
August. It also requests feedback on iREAD and the "Read Beyond the Beaten Path" theme as well as the
resources, training, and support offered by the State Library. There's also an opportunity to share images of
your summer program successes!

The main goal of the survey is to gauge the impact of lowa's summer library programs. Results from

the survey will be shared with the federal Institute of Museum and Library Services, which provides funding for
the State Library to provide the summer library program to lowa public libraries. The feedback will also help us
know how to improve or enhance the program for next year and beyond.

By entering your contact information and completing the survey, your library will be entered to win a prize pack
of books for children and teens!

Note: This survey should be completed by the person directly responsible for managing the library's
summer reading program. If that is a different person than you, please forward this email and survey
link to the appropriate staff member.

Complete the survey at the link below by Friday, Sept. 30 in order to qualify for the drawing (one entry

per library):

Thank you in advance for your participation and feedback!


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeUzaxYlAfNYGIYiPnvNryntE8TxVb2MfCuGxB5g4rG6H5Zkg/viewform?usp=sf_link&utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery

1112 East Grand Avenue
Des Moines, lowa 50319

The State Library is supported in part by the Institute of Museum and Library Services under the
provisions of the Library Services and Technology Act.


https://www.statelibraryofiowa.gov/?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery

